LGPOA – SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

TO LOOK AT CANDY CANE PARK

July 23, 2008 @ 7pm

Members Present – Dan Skorich, Doug Earle, Terry Gartside, Kathy Thelen

The purpose of this meeting was to walk through Candy Cane Park to look at its current status.  With only 4 members present no decisions could be made at this time.

In walking through the area it is noted that the weeds in many areas are quite high and include poison ivy.  Property owners that border the park have mowed into the common area in many areas.  Mosquitoes are present through out.  In the back areas (towards the river) it is noticed that there is a pond of some sort…with shallow, stagnant water in it.  There is also a chain link fence that runs a good length of the property.

Suggestions included:  A stake survey to see exactly where the boundaries are located.  Investigating what it would cost to brush hog the areas where the weeds are high. 

No decisions made…strictly an investigative visit.
